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Montgomery County – Alcoholic Beverages – Beauty Salon License 
MC 3-25 

 
House Bill 1095 expands the on-premises consumption license that a holder of a State 
issued beauty salon permit may obtain to allow the holder to serve a customer liquor, in 
addition to beer and wine.  The bill specifies that the maximum amount of liquor that may be 
served is 1.7 ounces.  Further, the bill increases from five to 12 ounces the maximum amount 
of beer that may be served.  

 
The Montgomery County House Delegation amended the bill to also allow holders of State 
issued barber shop permits to hold this license. 
 
Montgomery County supports House Bill 1095 as amended by the Delegation, and therefore 
requests that the Economic Matters Committee advance this legislation. 

 


